	Position
	Name
	Address
	Contact Nos
	Email

	L+RHA

Umpire

Contact to EH
	Richard Kendall

(Level 1 coach candidate)

7896
	14 Turner Rise

Oadby 

LE2 5SG
	01162 714733
	r.j.kendall@btinternet.com

	Games

Coordinator
	Steve Sellars

(Level 1 coach candidate)
	Church Lodge

Old Rectory Gardens

Ratby Leicester

LE6 0JE
	01162 388171
	steve@ssellars.wanadoo.co.uk

	
	Steve Timpson

(Level 1 coach candidate)

14951

	Church Cottage

Main Street

Carlton Curlieu

Leicester

LE8 0PH
	01455 556199
	steve.timpson@dsl.pipex.com

	Young Umpire activity and minute taker
	Margaret McLoughlin

(Level 2 coach)

13125
	3 Hayes Close

Whitwick

Leic’s

LE67 5PJ
	0771 2779295
	mlm3.hockey@talktalk.net

	
	Ian Hammond

(Level 1 coach)

2455
	37 Holmefield Road

Loughborough

LE11 5HS
	01509 558658


	i.hammond2@ntlworld.com

	
	Jo Brocksopp

13594
	27 Middleton Road

Cossington

LE7 4UT
	01509 812434
	jo@jobrocksopp.wanadoo.co.uk 

	Rep to EMHUA and 
L1 assessor
	Chris Forde
	Sutton Bonington
	01509 82012
07733 394363
	chris.forde@ntlworld.com 

	L1 assessor
	Malcolm Letts
	
	
	

	L1 assessor
	Kevin Leeman
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


Leicestershire & Rutland Hockey Association
Umpiring Sub Committee

The role as ‘lead’ to this group is to co ordinate meetings, as and when required and be the main point of contact for umpiring issues in Leicestershire.  This person will be elected annually by the members.
L+RHA authorized level one assessors.

It has been recognized that the committee members alone do not always have the flexibility to attend or arrange suitable opportunities for level one umpire candidates.

It has been agreed that any suitable current level one umpire (or above) may approach the committee to be considered for this role.
The candidate must, at least on one occasion, work with a current umpire coach, whilst an assessment is being completed and be deemed suitable to complete this task.  It will also involve the completion of the necessary England Hockey assessment report that requires tendering to both the current L+RHA England Hockey contact and to the umpire themselves.  

The committee reserve the right to revisit such authorizations should the need arise.

It is thought important that as a group the need to keep as many umpires up to date as possible with the new rules and interpretations of the game and encourage their peers to do likewise.

This is especially important as a growing number of young umpires are being attracted to the role and their safety and welfare is of paramount importance to the group.

England Hockey have made a series of statements involving both the need for adequate insurance cover – any person on this group or performing a task aligned to umpire activities will be covered by the L+RHA insurance.

This also includes their aim that all competitive hockey will be officiated by authorized umpires by 2010.

Also we should be seen to be both equitable and fair in any activity we undertake and continue to do what we can to identify new umpires and work with the clubs to make or ‘trade’ a positive part of hockey.

We have a way to go, but a firm bedrock has been established by the current group members from which we can continue to build.

Complied by Margaret McLoughlin on behalf of the committee 22/4/08
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To be decided at next meeting








